
7C Solarparken AG announces the result of public share buyback offer 

7C Solarparken AG has completed its share buyback offer announced on 17 July 2025. As part 

of this voluntary public share buyback offer, 11,987,840 shares were offered to the company 

at a price of €1.90 by midnight (CET) on 11 August 2025, corresponding to approximately 

14.7% of the share capital. 

With the approval of the Supervisory Board, the Management Board resolved on 11 August 

2025 to increase the number of treasury shares to be repurchased under the public share 

buyback offer from 1,600,000 to 3,200,000 (approx. 3.9% of the share capital). The final 

acceptance rate is therefore approximately 26.7%. 

  

Bayreuth, 14 August 2025 

7C Solarparken AG 

The Management Board 

 


